Marcia Lawhead

From: Robert Miller [rimiller @eiu.edu]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 1:11 PM
To: ‘Marcia Lawhead'

Subiject: FW: Requesting Copies of Contracts

From: Alex McNamee [mailto:

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2012 1:02 PM

To: wiperry@eiu.edu; rimiller@eiu.edy; baburke2@eiu.edu
Subject: Requesting Copies of Contracts

To whom it may concern:

I am contacting you today to inquire about getting copies of the following contracts: Mr. Dino Babers, head
football coach; Mr. Bob Spoo, former head football coach; and Ms. Barbara Burke, athletic director. In regards
to the Spoo contract, I would like a copy of his final contract. I am requesting the documents to aid me in a
story for The Daily Eastern News.

If I have emailed you and you are not the person who I should be contacting about this, please let me know or
let the appropriate person know. I will look forward to a response from you soon.

Thanks again,
Alex McNamee

Reporter
The Daily Eastern News



